Christian Kavanagh

From:

Lisa Flanagan

Sent:

07 September 2022 14:06

To:

Cllr Paddy McCartan

Cc:

Kathy Quinn

Subject:

Finance SPC Follow up Action - DCC Grants and Subsidies

Attachments:

DCC Grants & Subsidies - Dept of Housing,xlsx

Dear Cllr. McCartan,

I hope you are keeping well. Attached please find information in relation to your query raised at the last Finance SPC meeting in May with regard to the receipt of Grants and Subsidies from the Department. Please note a copy of this correspondence will be shared with members of the Finance SPC at the next meeting.

Kind Regards

Lisa

Lisa Flanagan I Oifigeach Sinsearach Foirne I Rúnaíocht Airgeadais I Roinn Airgeadais I Bloc 1 Urlár 8 I Oifigí na Cathrach

Guthán: (01) 222 3222 I Fón Póc: 087 160 5412

Lisa Flanagan I Senior Staff Officer I Finance Secretariat I Finance Department I Block 1 Floor 8 I Civic Offices

Tel: (01) 222 3222 I Mobile: 087 160 5412

www.dublincity.ie





The information transmitted is intended only for the person(s) or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any use (including transmission or copying) of this information by persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.